
 

 

Council Reference: PP/2020/3/1 
       

  Record Number: 21/576165 
 
 

18 November 2021 
 
The Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attention: Murray Jay - Senior Planning Officer 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
RE: Request for Pre-Gateway Rezoning Review – 220, 300, 350, and 360 Chittick Lane 
Cobbitty (RR-2021-93) 
 
I refer to your correspondence dated 1 November 2021 regarding the request for a Rezoning 
Review for 220, 300, 350, and 360 Chittick Lane Cobbitty (LOTS 2, 3, 4 and 5 of DP 239612).  
 
Council considered a report on this matter at its meeting held on 13 July 2021.  As a result, 
Council resolved to refuse the Planning Proposal.  A copy of the Council report and Council’s 
resolution is attached to this letter. 
 
I can confirm that the documents provided in Zipped File – Original Lodgment Documentation, 
which includes the Planning Proposal, dated 4 September 2021 V4 is the same proposal that 
was considered by Council on 13 July 2021.  
 
I can also confirm that the following documents are additional to documents submitted with the 
Planning Proposal and have not been considered in our assessment: 
 

• 02.5 Arcadis Tidapa Access Road.pdf; 

• 03 Chronology Tidapa.pdf; 

• 05 Richard Lamb report 13Oct16Rev1 prepared as part of the GSC District Plan 
submission.pdf; 

• 07 Correspondence with Government.pdf; 

• 08 SWGA original Gov planning documents and maps.pdf; 

• 10 Tipada_HoynePlacebook.pdf; 

• 11 Letters of support.pdf; 

• 12 Heritage Council 2004 2005 Denbigh reports.pdf; 

• 14 Cobbitty Revegetation.zip; and 

• 15 Newspaper articles.pdf 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nicole Aiken of Council’s Strategic 
Planning Branch on 4654 7675 or alternatively via email at nicole.aiken@camden.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Martin Cooper 
Manager Strategic Planning  
 
Attachments – Council Report and Resolution – 13 July 2021 
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